

25th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Further to Mr Brant's letter regarding uniform standards, please access the links below to view the **Uniform and Equipment Policy** approved by the governors.

https://rhosnesni-high.wrexham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Uniform-and-Equipment-Policy-June-2021.pdf

The Uniform Information guide for parents/carers

The purpose of this leaflet is to assist parents/carers in making appropriate uniform choices. Please take time to look through the following pictures to clarify what forms the stated Rhosnesni High School uniform in terms of shoes, socks, trousers and skirts. Whilst this doesn't cover every possible style, it will be of help in providing a better idea of what is deemed acceptable.

https://rhosnesni-high.wrexham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Uniform-Guide-and-Information-Guide-2021.pdf

Finally, from Monday 28th March 2022, we will be sending home students (to get changed) if they arrive incorrectly dressed. Our uniform policy is extremely comprehensive and your support in this matter is absolutely crucial.

Yours sincerely,

V Brown

Miss V Brown Deputy Head Teacher